From: Vicki Gray

To: Drumm, Kristin
Subject: Greenpoint community plan
Date: Friday, July 15, 2016 9:39:39 PM

Although we will be unable to attend the meeting on July 26!, as residents of
Greenpoint we want to express that we heartily support GPAC and the approval of
the GPAC plan for our neighborhood.

We've lived in Marin much of lives, moving to Greenpoint almost 30 years ago, but
even when we were teenagers, most people we knew shared the perception that
Blackpoint was quite unique from other residential areas in Marin. Blackpoint is still
unique and residential Greenpoint doesn’t have the same needs in common with it.
Separate plans for the 2 communities are appropriate and we look forward to having
the best plan for our separate neighborhood being adopted.

We encourage the support of the Supervisors for letting Greenpoint retain its own
identity as a residential area.

Paul and Vicki Gray
138 Crest Road
Novato, CA 94945
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